

Our ref: FOI_4638

Thursday, 22 April 2021

Royal Papworth Hospital NHS Foundation Trust
Papworth Road
Cambridge Biomedical Campus
Cambridge
CB2 0AY

Tel: 01223 638000 www.royalpapworth.nhs.uk

Dear James,

Thank you for your request for information made under provision of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Please find the Trust's response to your query below (Reference FOI_4638)

- Does the Trust make use of outsourced tele-radiology reporting services for either overnight on-call (emergency) or routine radiology reporting (or both)?
 No, Royal Papworth Hospital NHS Foundation Trust Radiology does not currently outsource any examinations for reporting.
- If you do make use of tele-radiology reporting, please provide the names of the providers of each service (on-call and elective separately please)?

 Not Aplicable.
- If you do make use of tele-radiology reporting services, please provide the annual volumes for both 2019 and for 2020 sent to each provider, broken into the following: **Not Applicable**
- o Overnight on-call
- o Elective Reporting (MRI, CT)
- o Plain Film Reporting
- o Split into each hospital within the Trust
- Start date, duration and end date of any contracts with tele-radiology providers?
 Not Applicable
- Was the contract procured via a framework (direct award, which framework?), minitender, or ITT procurement process?
 Not Applicable
- Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?
 Not Applicable



Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask the Trust for permission to do so.

The Trust hopes this information is of help to you but if you are not satisfied with the Trust's response, or want to complain about the way in which your request has been handled, you are entitled to request an internal review. This request should be received by the Trust within two months of your receipt of the Trust's original response.

To request an internal review, please contact the Information Governance Manager at papworth.foidept@nhs.net or write to: the Information Governance Manager, Royal Papworth Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Papworth Road, Cambridge Biomedical Campus Cambridge, CB2 0AY. Should your complaint not be upheld, you can appeal against this decision by contacting the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF (telephone number: 08456 30 60 60).

Yours sincerely

Angela Morrison
Senior Subject Access Request and Digital Administrator

